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STATE OF
COLORADO

Suspension of Drilling Permit: Kennedy #1 (APl # 123-40308)

Stanczyk - DNR, Jane <jane.stanczyk@state.co.us> Tue, Oct 7, 2014 at 2:44 PM
To: Matt Owens <mowens@extractionog.com>
Cc: "Sollee, Michael" <Michael.Sollee@anadarko.com>, Robert Frick - DNR <robert.frick@state.co.us>, Matt Lepore
- DNR <matt.lepore@state.co.us>, Dave Kulmann <dave.kulmann@state.co.us>, Jamison Mcllvain
<jmcilvain@extractionog.com>

Matt Owens

Effective immediately, the COGCC has suspended the drilling permit for the Extraction Kennedy #1 well (API #
123-40308).

This well was permitted based upon a Greater Wattenberg Area wellbore spacing unit, per Rule 318A.e.(5).

The drilling permit application included a letter from your agent with Petroleum Field Services certifying the
mineral owners within the proposed wellbore unit had been noticed and no objections had been received.

Anadarko has provided adequate evidence to the COGCC of their objection to this well.

During this suspension, any operations conducted for the drilling of this well will be in violation of Rule 303.a.(1).
This drilling permit will remain suspended until both Anadarko and Extraction have informed the COGCC in
writing (email is acceptable) that the objection has been resolved.

Please address any questions and communications pertaining to this suspension to me.

Thank you.
Jane Stanczyk

Permit & Technical Services Manager
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